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To, 

The Principal of Colleges affiliated to University of Mumbai having NSS Unit/s. 

 

Sub: - Anti Ragging Day to be observed on 12
th

 August followed by Anti Ragging Week from 

12
th

 to 18
th

 August 2023 reg...  

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

With reference to above subject, circular received from Secretary, University Grants 

Commission, Government of India, through Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. As stated in letter UGC 

has framed regulations on curbing the menace of ragging in higher education institutions. These 

regulations are mandatory and all institutions are required to take necessary steps for its 

implementations in toto including monitoring mechanism as per provisions in regulations and 

ensure its strict compliance.  

UGC has decided that from this year Anti Ragging Day would be observed on 12
th

 August 

followed by Anti Ragging Week from 12
th

 to 18
th

 August 2023. To increase the awareness 

against ragging, following activities be organised during celebration Anti Ragging Day/Week. 

i. Introduction / orientation programme on Anti Ragging 

ii. Conduct various competitions such as slogan & essay writing, poster making and 

logo designing on Anti ragging and distributes certificates/ prises to encourage the 

students/faculty/non-teaching staff to promote Anti Ragging. 

iii. Event like Anti-Ragging workshops, seminars and other creative avenues to spread 

the idea. 

iv. TVC’s, short films and documentary movies may be shown to students and faculty. 

(available on UGC websites i.e. www.ugc.ac.in and www.antiragging.in  

The College NSS Units are requested to kindly share the details of the weeklong activities 

amongst students/volunteers, faculty and other stakeholders with request to maximum 

participation. Details of the celebration / participation activities in the Anti Ragging Day/Week 

may please be shared on the website i.e. www.antiragging.in   

With regards,                            

Yours sincerely, 

                 
Mr. Sushil Shinde 

      OSD, NSS                 -- sd --- 

                                Mr. Sudhir S. Puranik 

                                        Director, NSS. 
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